
 
 
Astoria Parks and Recreation Memorialization and Engravings Policy 
 
The purpose of memorial and engraving opportunities is to thank individuals and organizations for their 
financial contributions to the Astoria Parks and Recreation Department.  All memorials, engravings, and 
commemorations at Park sites are not intended to be used as a forum for statements regarding gender, 
gender identity, sexual orientation, race, religion, sports, entertainment or political statements.  
Requests that fall under any of the aforementioned topics will not be placed on Astoria Parks and 
Recreation property. 
  


